
 

 

Veterans of Foreign Wars of the United States 

POST 10125 
Rancho Cordova, California 

 

ADJUTANT REPORT 
March 2020 

 
 
Cancelled this meeting due to uncertainty of Moose Lodge availability, governor's edicts, and 

caution with regard to the health of our membership 

 
From: William Buck <vfwd17commander@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2020 08:11 

 
From: vfw10125 <newsletter@vfw10125.org> 
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 19:26 
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